
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

2018 SEASON COACH 

Lions FC is seeking Expressions of Interest for Coaches for NPL & SAP Lions FC Squads who will 

compete in Football Queensland Competitions in 2018.  

To express your interest in becoming a Coach for one of our squads, please complete the form below 

and return your submission via email to juniortd@thelion.net.au 

Preferred Squad: (Please tick)  

SAP Boys: U9 U10 U11 U12  

NPL Boys:   U13 U14 U15 U16 

NPL Girls: U13 U15 U17  

 

Current Club & Coaching Position:         

Current Qualification:           

Name:             

Address: Unit/Street No.     

Street Name           

Suburb, State & Postcode         

Telephone:            

Mobile phone:            

E-mail:            

Current Coaching Accreditation:         

Signature:           

Date:        

 

Expression of Interest Form to be emailed to juniortd@thelion.net.au  

All telephone enquiries should be directed to Jason Maguire (Lions FC Junior Director of Coaching)  -  

041 354 7379 
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